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On behalf of:
eHealth & Infrastucture Services
Information & Clinical Support Services
Dear Colleague

e-HEALTH SYSTEM ACCESS INFORMATION 

In order to ensure you are provided with the correct level of system access, it is necessary to provide our e-Health System Access team with a copy of your email address.   This letter is to advise you that HR will share your email details with our e-Health Access team prior to your commencement.  
Once in receipt of your details e-Health will then produce an access request form which will be emailed to you for completion and return.  

It is essential you complete and return the form as requested and in advance of your commencement with NHS Ayrshire and Arran.  Failure to do so will delay your ability to access the clinical systems on taking up your post, and may affect your ability to deliver effective patient care.     

If you require any further information or if you experience problems once you have system access you should contact the eHealth Service Desk.

eHealth Service Desk: 01292 513355
